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Friday, 24 January 2025 

Newsletter 
We have had another extremely busy week at Edgewood and even though we are already halfway 

through the half-term, we still have lots of exciting things to look forward to, including the Y5-6 

performance next week. Can I please remind parents to send children to school in warm winter 

coats as it is still very cold outside.  

Ed Seeley 

Headteacher 

Attendance 

Congratulations to Rojo class for a weekly attendance of 98.67%. 

 

Please remember to report absences for children daily – even if we have sent them home the day before.  

Thank you. 

 

Diary dates for this term 

January 

Tuesday 28th January – Yr 5/6 Performance 5.30pm 

Wednesday 29th January – Yr 5/6 Performances 1.30pm & 5.30pm 

February 

Friday 7th February – Non-school uniform day – Children’s mental health. 

Thursday 13th February – last day of half-term 

Friday 14th February – INSET day – school closed to all pupils 

Monday 24th February – school re-opens to pupils 

March  

Thursday 6th March – World Book Day 

 

Class Achievers 
On Monday 27th January, we will celebrate the achievements of the following children for being our weekly 

achievers.  Rainbow class’ achiever will be celebrated in their classroom. 

 

Nursery & Reception Years 1 & 2 Years 3 & 4 Years 5 & 6 

Rainbow Alexander Blue Isaac Amarillo Jackson Azul Wade 

Green William Orange Hollie Rosa Louie Morado Zara 

Red Luna-Rae Yellow George Verde Harvey Rojo Austin 
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Children’s Mental Health Day 
Friday 7th February is dress down day to support children’s mental 

health week. This year we're exploring our theme Know Yourself, 

Grow Yourself.  

 

 

 

 

Lunchtime update  
This week we have been working on lining up quietly and sensibly.  

The children who have received a well done this week are:  

 

Millicent     Keziah 

Lara            Emmy 

Adam         Reion 

Gabriel       Ianis 

Kaylen        Niall 

 

Well done for the great work everyone. Keep it up! 

 

 

 

The Lime Trees holiday club 
February half term is fast approaching us already. The 

Limetrees still have some spaces available in their holiday club. 

They are open from 7.15am-6pm. Please give them a call to 

book a place or book online via the website.  

 

 

 
 

 



 

 

 
  


